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          Date:13/01/2020 

      Circular No. ACAD/2020-21/70 

 

 

Dear students, 

There will be a holiday on Thursday, 14th January 2021 on account of "Makar Sankranti". 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snehal Atul Nikumbh 

Principal 

KCT’s Krishna School, Karad 

 


